
Additional Notice to Residents of 
 

Iowa  
 

 

HIV/AIDS 
 

We will not disclose any HIV/AIDS-related information, except in situations 
where the subject of the information has provided us with a written authorization 
allowing the release or where we are authorized or required by state or federal 
law to make the disclosure. 
 


